
Dear Parents and Caregivers

It is with great pride that I write my first newsletter as
principal of our wonderful school. I have been warmly
welcomed by the staff and students of Bondi Public
School. Thank you for my lovely plant which I will nurture
and I take as a symbol of new beginnings. I look forward
to growing the gains of our fabulous school and
collaborating with staff, parents and students to enhance
the tremendous programs already in place. I have met a
few parents at the gate each afternoon and I’m looking
forward to meeting many more in the coming weeks.
Thank you for supporting us by ensuring that your
children are prepared to start the term well. There are
many fantastic opportunities coming up for the students
and I look forward to seeing many of you soon.

Warm regards

Natalia Greguric
Principal
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Fri 16th - 1G assembly

Fri 23rd - 6B assembly

Fri 30th - World Teachers' Day and
Halloween dress up
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The latest news and updates from Bondi Public School
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OCTOBER
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Fri 13th - World Kindness Day
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 Apply online via the Department's website
 Let the school know you have applied by completing and returning the Intention to apply form.
Please note that this if NOT your application.

Welcome back to Term 4
Welcome back to all of our amazing students, parents and staff. I hope you all had a relaxing break.
Also a big official welcome to Mrs Greguric.

Kitchen/Garden volunteers back on deck
We are now allowed to have our parent volunteers come back onsite for Kitchen/Garden sessions.
Please see the details below from Sam and Fiona:

"Parents you will be working with a small group of students preparing in our kitchen or harvesting in
our garden - we will make sure that your child is in your group! Entry is now via the cottage gate on
Wellington street. You will be required to sign in and out via the iPad in the cottage each time you come
on site."

Click on the link to sign up: https://signup.com/go/dkkqhGp

Selective high school applications for 2022 - current Year 5 families
Applications for Selective high school entry in 2022 are now open. You have until Monday 16th
November to submit an application. For more information see the Information for applicants booklet.

To register, please follow these steps:

1.
2.

If you have any further questions please contact Mr White.

Student Wellbeing Week - Halloween dress up day
This term Student Wellbeing Week will be Halloween
themed as we are missing out on the biennial
Halloween Fete due to COVID. During Week 3
(commencing Monday 26th October) students will be
participating in a theme-based activity in class and
on Friday 30th October all students are encouraged
to come to school dressed in Halloween costumes.
Please note that weapons of any kind are not
permitted on the school site (real or imitation).

Deputy's report

Jump Rope for Heart
Thank you again for your participation in the Jump Rope for Heart program this year. I am just
finalising the steps to ship our donations off to Wytaliba and Bobin PS. The NSW Governor, Margaret
Beazley, has recorded a personal message for our school to thank you all for your incredible
achievements as part of the Jump Rope for Heart program in Term 3.

Tell Them From Me
Last chance to complete the annual Parent Tell Them From Me survey.

Kate Owen
Acting Deputy Principal

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
https://files.classdojo.com/dojofiles/a74e9bf83e0c7ab6047900a4/2020-09-24/7cf68f2ea910f91ae8e421907bede97289387eff_201261c5d854/4eef7f717a90.pdf
https://signup.com/go/dkkqhGp
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/bPS2020PARENTS
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/bPS2020PARENTS
https://www.dropbox.com/s/890qyh0hc2h843q/Jump%20Rope%20For%20Heart%20Edit.mov?dl=0%E2%80%8B
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/survey/splash/bPS2020PARENTS


Kindness
This school year we have been through a lot with COVID forcing us to learn from home. Even though it
has been unusual one thing  has kept us together - kindness. Our school came together and we all got
through it. We were all kind to ourselves and to each other and that made the transition back to school
so much easier. 

Everyday we see students sitting with someone who is by themselves, helping people when they fall and
including others in their games. This school and its teachers are extremely kind and this year on
November 13th we encourage you to celebrate World Kindness Day by showing everyone how kind we
all are. 

Our new Principal Mrs Greguric had her first day on Monday. We would like to say a huge welcome to
her and we can’t wait to get to know her better this term. If you see her in the playground or around
the school make sure to say "hi" so that she feels welcome. We are so excited she's here and we're
looking forward to see what she will do for BPS. She is a big believer in World Kindness Day and wants
you all to spread smiles and kindness around the school. 

Here are some kindness quotes to make you smile:

Remember that it doesn’t take much to be kind! Some ways you can be kind to one another include; give
an unexpected gift to a friend, open the door for someone, say good morning to a neighbour, smile, be
patient, don’t be critical, practice good intentions, be mindful how you treat others, say please and
thank you and spread the kindness you receive.

Even one act of kindness can make someone's day. As quoted by Bob Kerrey, "Unexpected kindness is
the most powerful, least costly and most underrated agent of human change". So remember to show
kindness to everyone you meet, keep a smile on your face and be kind to Mrs Greguric to show her how
amazing Bondi PS is.

From the Captains

A message from our School Captains




